The Linces, Buckland Estate Dover Kent CT16 2BN

Tel: 01304 822663 Fax: 01304 824091

Email: headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk



9th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Year 3 – Trip to Samphire Hoe – 24th May 2022

As part of our 'Rocks' topic, Year 3 are going on a trip to Samphire Hoe on Tuesday 24th May 2022. One class will attend throughout the morning and the other will attend during the afternoon.

Whilst at Samphire Hoe the children will learn about the site and how Samphire Hoe was made. They will also learn about the beginnings of soil formation, rock falls (how the railway line is protected from rock falls/natural disaster) and take part in a fossil hunt and a pebble challenge on the beach.

Children should be collected from the playground at the end of the day as usual.

Every child will need a packed lunch to take with them on the day. School uniform will need to be worn along with comfortable shoes/trainers. A rain coat and a ruck sack to carry everything in would also be advisable. No spending money is required for this trip.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you wish a school packed lunch to be provided, please email charmain.newell@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 17th May 2022.

This trip will cost £5.00 per child. We are using the school minibuses to keep costs to a minimum. Payment is made via ParentMail under the 'payments' tab option.

Thanks in advance for your support as always.

Yours sincerely

Miss Harrison & the Year 3 Team